Public Hearing for Glen Stewart Special Use Permit at 5056 Townline Rd to build a pond at future home site

July 5, 2017

Kirk Myhill, Chairperson

Brad Pask Larry Hill Jerry Velesko Dan Wolfe

The meeting was called to order at 6:45 p.m. by Chairman Kirk Myhill. Kirk Myhill read Glen Stewert's application to the public and opened up the meeting for comments. No comments or input from the public that were present.

Brad Pask moved to close the public hearing, seconded by Jerry Velesko, motion passed.

Respectfully submitted, Brad Pask Secretary